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Newsletter 5th May 2021 
 
 
PTA 
I would like give a warm welcome to the new members of the PTA, who have very kindly stepped 
forward to keep the charity running for the school. Although we are limited in events the school 
can host, due to current restrictions, the members of the PTA will be in touch shortly. The new 
PTA members are as follows: 
 
Joint Chairs - Lena Valentine and Selina Eyles 
Joint Secretaries - Cathy Townshend and Yolanda Roberts 
Treasurer - Helen Jordan 
 
Class Pages 
Please do have a look at the class web pages. There you will find plans for what your child/ren are 
covering this term in class, for every subject in the curriculum. Click on ‘Children’ and the relevant 
class. Please also remember letters home will be placed on the school website also: 
www.brabourne.kent.sch.uk/letters-home. 
 
Outdoor learning items 
We would like ask for donations for outdoor learning. We are looking for spare sticks (fairly 
straight and about 1.5-2 metres in length) for building camps in outdoor learning. Also, any tree 
trunk cuts (for making wooden stepping stones or tree stump seats) and any bags of pine cones. If 
you are able to help please drop any items off, by the left hedge as you enter the field. Many 
thanks. 
 
Maths competition 
Well done to Jake, Lana, Sam and George (Jupiter class) who came fourth out of 20 school teams 
in the Ashford School Maths competition. Miss Unsworth and I can testify to the fact that the 
questions were very tricky, as we had a go at them too! Well done to the children who took part 
and for their determination to do well. 
 
Events 
As a school, we are still currently operating under Covid-19 guidelines, which restrict some of what 
we would normally do this summer. As soon as we receive further guidance, I will be able to 
inform parents/carers of any developments, should they take place, for the summer months. 
 
Early Club 
Please be aware that parents must wait with their child/children, by the hall door, and hand over 
to Miss Court when the club opens at 8.15am.  Any children arriving before 8.15am should remain 
with their parents, preferably in their cars, until the club starts.  
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Cakes for Birthdays 
Could I ask parents to refrain from sending in cakes for the whole class if it is your child’s birthday?   
Under the current Coronavirus restrictions we cannot pass these on, but we are able to give out 
individually wrapped items e.g. bought individual cakes/small packets of sweets.   
 
Reminders 

1) Please note that designs/letters…etc. shaved into hair cuts are not acceptable in school.   
2) Please ensure children are dropped off by 9am at the latest and collected no later than 

3.15pm (unless staying for a club).  
 
With best wishes, 
 
Andrew Stapley 
Headteacher    
 
 
 
 
Dates for diary 
 
Friday 28 May    Term 5 Ends 
Monday 7 June   Staff Development Day 
Tuesday 8 June    Term 6 Starts 
Weds 9, Thurs 10, Fri 11 June  Year 6 – Bikeability 
Monday 12 July   Year 6 – Kingswood Day 
Monday 19 July   Year 6 – Kingswood Day 
Wednesday 21 July   Term 6 Ends 
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